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ATTN: Mr. J. M. Pilant, Director

Licensing and Quality Assurance
P. O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of March 26, 1981 in reply to our letter

and Noti.ce of Violation dated March 13, 1981. We have no further questions

at this time and will review your corrective action during a future

inspection.

Sincerely,

ff9/&W
G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

cc:
L. C. Lessor, Superintendent
Cooper Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321
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